
 
 

 

 

Dear Ms. Wozny, 

 

Congratulations on completing the requirements for Public Health Nurse Ready! Enclosed you 

will find your certificate noting this achievement, signed by the Dean of the University at Albany 

School of Public Health, Dr. Phil Nasca, and the Director of the Center for Public Health 

Continuing Education, Dawn Bleyenburg. We know that your experience and education will 

serve you well.  

The work of Public Health Nurses is vitally important to the health, safety and wellbeing of all 

Americans. You are no doubt aware that striving for personal excellence in your profession is of 

utmost importance, and we are pleased to have been able to offer you this opportunity to support 

your development as a Public Health Nurse. 

If you need any additional educational help or resources as your public health experience 

progresses, please be sure to contact me and let me know. You may contact me at 

dbleyenburg@albany.edu. Be proud of your success and we hope that this certificate will bring 

you much personal satisfaction.  

Very sincerely yours,  

 
 

Dawn Bleyenburg 

Director 

Center for Public Health Continuing Education 
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